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January 8, 2021 
  
                                                                                          
Township of Douro-Dummer 
894 South St., P.O.Box 92 
Warsaw, ON K0L 3A0 
 
 
Attn:  Martina Chait-Hartwig, Acting Clerk 

email only:  Martinac@dourodummer.on.ca 
 
Dear Madam:    
 
Subject:  Road Allowance Closure and Sale 
                Unopened road allowance between Concession 4 and 5, Lot 1 Dummer Ward 
                Bell File:  705-22-056                                                                                               _ 
 
We acknowledge receipt and thank you for your correspondence dated December 23, 2021. 
 
Upon review by our local Engineering Department, it has been determined that Bell Canada will 
require a transfer of easement over the road allowance highlighted on the attached sketch in 
order to protect our existing buried installations.   
 
Bell Canada kindly requests that the easement be granted from the Township of Douro-Dummer 
prior to the sale of these lands into private ownership.  Please find attached to this email, the 
document that should be used for this transaction. 
 
We look forward to receipt of the draft documents for our review and approval prior to 
registration. If there are any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to call. 
 
Yours truly, 
 

 
 
Mary McCartney 
Right of Way Associate 
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